LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
May 19, 2021
TO: Honorable Larry Taylor, Chair, Senate Committee on Education
FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB547 by Frank (relating to authorizing equal opportunity for access by non-enrolled students to

University Interscholastic League sponsored activities; authorizing a fee.), Committee Report 2nd
House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Education Agency, school districts and charter schools may experience costs associated
with uniforms, equipment, travel, and other needs related to home-schooled student participation in activities
sponsored by the University Interscholastic League (UIL). The agency assumes there may also be some
administrative costs associated with collecting academic performance information or other qualifying
information for the purpose of verifying home-schooled students are eligible to participate in UIL activities.

Source Agencies: 701 Texas Education Agency, 720 UT Sys Admin
LBB Staff: JMc, SL, THO, SD, AH, ASA
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